
CISCO COLLEGE FAIR 
Tuesday, October 2, 2018 

9 – 11am 
 

Your junior and/or senior has the opportunity to visit with different representatives from two-
year and four-year institutions, technical schools and branches of the military at the Cisco 
College Fair on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. We will leave the school at 8:15, attend the fair from 
9-11am, and return to the school by 11:45.  

Scanner technology is being used at this fair.  Before we attend the fair, we will have the 
students go to www.gotocollegefairs.com  to complete an online form that will print out the 
barcode for them to bring to the event. Some colleges may have scanners as well as the 
information cards to complete and the barcodes will allow more time for them to visit with the 
students. Please see the attached flyer for additional information on the barcode system.  

 

� Yes, I give my student, _________________________,  permission to fill out the online 
form and attend the fair at Cisco College on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. 

� No, I do not give my child permission to attend this event.  

 

_____________________________________ _______________ 
Parent Signature       Date 

http://www.gotocollegefairs.com/

